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QUAINTON MEMORIAL HALL 

 

GOOD NEIGHBOUR POLICY 

 
Please be considerate to your neighbours when using and vacating the premises – Thank you 

 

 

 
Quainton Memorial Hall (QMH) has adopted a good neighbour policy.  It is intended 
to reduce any impact from noise resulting from lettings of the Memorial Hall that 
might otherwise cause a nuisance to people living close to the premises.  QMH and 
neighbours recognise that events involving music may be heard outside the Hall but 
there is a level at which noise levels become excessive and may be regarded as a 
nuisance.  Not all events have a potential to cause a nuisance, but for the few that 
do, the following policy will apply: 
 
 
People who wish to hire the Hall for an event must nominate a person who will be 
responsible for the activities at the Hall for the whole duration of the event.  That 
person must provide an undertaking to be responsible for controlling the event so 
that neighbours are not unreasonably affected by the event taking place. 
 
 
Declaration 

 
I am prepared to be responsible for the event taking place at the Memorial Hall on 
………………………………………….. and I undertake to control any noise 
amounting to a nuisance and agree that during our function, when amplified 
music is played, the volume is maintained at a level, which will not cause a 
nuisance to neighbours.   

 
I am aware that MUSIC IS NOT TO BE PLAYED AFTER 12 midnight 

 
 

 
You may contact me on …………………………. to discuss arrangements either 
before, during or after the event.  I accept that the deposit that has been paid may be 
forfeited to QMH if I fail to comply with these undertakings. 
 
 
Signed……………………………… Full name………………………………………. 
Nominated Responsible Person 
 
Please sign and return with the Hire Agreement. 

 


